
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: State News Media 

FROM: Kentucky Retirement Systems 

DATE: August 23, 2016 

SUBJECT: Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

 

The Kentucky Retirement Systems Board of Trustees Audit Committee scheduled quarterly 

meeting on Thursday, August 25, 2016 has been cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting 

is November 3, 2016. 

 


